
Stewardship Committee Report 2024/25 Pledge Campaign 
 
The Stewardship campaign began on 2/14/24 and ended 3/17/24. 133 pledge packets were mailed to all of the 
addresses on the active members and active participants lists in Breeze. 50 have responded. The total 
pledged is $154,830. This is $45,170 short of the $200,000 goal. If pledging continues to fall, as it has over the 
past few years, the Board will have to seriously pursue more fundraising activities. 
 
Mary Fulton has served as the Stewardship chair for 3 years and is stepping down. She has approached a few 
people to take over the position but has no definite acceptance as of 3/17/24. Finance might want to consider 
taking on the campaign as a subcommittee. 


